
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO THE COMMUNITY OF GALILEE CATHOLIC SCHOOL, ALDINGA 
 

Dear Community Members 

I am pleased to announce that Mr Nicholas Wright has been appointed to the substantive position 
of Head of Campus – Deputy Principal at Cardijn College Galilee. Nick will commence his new 
appointment at the beginning of Term 1, 2021. 

Nick is currently the Acting Principal at All Saints Catholic Primary School, Seaford. His 
substantive position is Deputy Principal at All Saints Catholic Primary School, a position he has 
held since 2019. 

Nick has a deep personal faith and brings a demonstrated commitment and enthusiasm for 
ensuring excellence in teaching and learning to this leadership role at Cardijn College Galilee.  

Please join me in wishing Nick all the best as he begins this important role as Head of Campus – 
Deputy Principal at Cardijn College Galilee. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Neil McGoran 
Director 
 
 26 November 2020 
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